
Good morning, today is Monday, January 2nd, 2018 
 
Welcome back, we are glad to see you for a terrific New Year.  
 
A reminder that the Reflections Celebration and awards is January 3rd at 5:30pm at the 
CRC building.   
 
Please make sure to turn in your Books over Break forms to your ELA teacher today. 
Also, please swing by the library to return the books that you read over break.  All books 
that were checked out in December are now due.  Thanks for helping to return library 
materials on time!  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 
 


